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THE BEATITUDES 
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ICS is in full swing with in person instruction for the 2020-2021 school year! Our 
theme this year is The Beatitudes—Matthew 5:3-12. Our annual Spirit Week kicked 
off on September 28th and ended with an assembly on October 2nd. Students 
memorized the Beatitudes and showed ICS pride with a “Bee” theme. It’s not about 
the Mee-attitudes, but the Bee-attitudes. Student and staff had fun with a daily dress 
up competition (pajama and crazy hair day, first responder, armed forces, and ethnic 
day. In honor of the Beatitudes, we ended the week with a Bee costume day, and our 
beloved Mr. and Mrs. Oakley joined us our fun-filled assembly. They were 
surrounded by bees as they listened to the classes present their Spirit Week cheers 
and displayed their banners. It is always a blessing when our founders visit our 
school and interact with our students. Thanks Mr. & Mrs. Oakley for making this a 
truly special day.                                                                

    We love you guys! 

Upcoming Event 
 

Fun Run –Oct. 23rd  

The Beatitudes 

Matthew 5:3-10 

Blessed are the poor 

in spirit, for theirs 

is the kingdom of God. 

Blessed are those who 

mourn, for they shall 

be comforted. Blessed 

are the meek, for they 

shall inherit the 

earth. Blessed are 

those who hunger and 

thirst for 

righteousness, for 

they shall be filled. 

Blessed are the 

merciful, for they 

shall obtain mercy. 

Blessed are the pure 

in heart, for they 

shall see God. Blessed 

are the peacemakers, 

for they shall be 

called sons of God 

Blessed are those who 

are persecuted for 

righteousness sake, 

for theirs in the 

kingdom of heaven. 
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ICS ANNUAL FUN RUN—FALL FUNDRAISER 

ICS is gearing up for our annual Fun Run Fundraiser. This fundraiser forces our 
students and staff to get in physical shape in order to run or walk as many laps as 
possible in 15 minutes on Friday, October 23rd. Due to COVID,  our annual Gala 
was postponed, and ICS expenses have increased in order to keep our students and 
staff members safe. Our Fun Run is a great way to engage all of the ICS family 
and stakeholders to raise the much needed funds to start the new school year off 
on a positive note.  Enclosed is a sponsor sheet, please consider sponsoring a    
student or staff member and help us continue to serve Denver Metro Area youth. 
Thanks in advance for all your support, and please pray that God will continue to 
keep us all safe and healthy. 


